
 
 

  

One Kilmainham Square,  

Inchicore Road,  

Dublin 8,  

D08 ET1W 

 
 
 
 

Declan Lyons, Chief Executive /  

Elaine Mead, Interim Chair Tel: 01-9602360 

27th September 2023 
Deputy Robert Troy T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E: robert.troy@oireachtas.ie 

 

 

 
Re: 40599/23 
 
 
Dear Deputy Troy 
 
I refer to the recent representation made in relation to the approval to recruit the necessary 
staff for the new MRI Scanner, at Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
 
Regional Hospital Mullingar can advise that they have been liaising on a frequent basis with 
both IEHG and the HSE Acute Operations in relation to approval for staffing of the MRI 
Scanner at RHM.  
 
As recent as the 5th September 2023, RHM had a call with HSE Acute Operations and revised 
their MRI Staffing Submission from 15.2 WTEs to a total of 12.2 WTEs. 
 
RHM can confirm that a CNS Radiographer post was approved on 5th May 2023 and the CNS 
Radiographer has been in post at RHM since early August 2023. 
 
I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager, 
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
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